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14 January 2016 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
Iceland Trip 2016 - Parent’s Briefing Meeting 
 
As promised, I am now able to supply the date of the Parent’s Briefing Meeting which will be on Wednesday 
10 February, 5.30pm – 6.30pm in the BWS Chapel.  At the meeting I will be supplying a detailed kit list, 
providing an outline of the planned activities while we are in the country and detailing further insurance 
details.  A representative of the tour operator, Rondo Travel, will also be present to help answer any queries 
which you may still have. 
 
I would like to thank you for your continued patience whilst I have been confirming the final travel times.  
We are booked for a departing flight on the 27 March at 7.15am from London Luton airport (this will mean a 
very early morning meeting I am afraid). We will then be returning on the 31 March at 1.35pm landing at 
Bristol airport before a transfer to Exeter Street where the students can be collected at approximately 
3.30pm.  
 
In the meantime if you still have any outstanding questions about the trip, please do not hesitate to contact 
me at school (mxt@bws.wilts.sch.uk). 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
M Thorne 
Head of Geology 
 
 
 


